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ATTENTION AP STUDENTS! 
 
If you want to register to write the AP exam that 
corresponds to the AP course you are currently taking at 
Burnaby South Secondary, please do the following two 
things. 

 Register in your AP classroom class with your JOIN 
CODE 
 

 Pay online through school cash online.  The payment info 
is now live on school cash online. 

  
The deadline to complete these two steps is Thursday, 
November 2nd, 2023 at 11:59 pm.   
 
If you have any questions about paying for AP exams, 
please see Mr. Lee in Room A139 at Lunch or send 
him an e-mail. 
 
 

 
Attention Grade 12s:  Literacy 12 
Assessment 
 
Grade 12s need to write the Literacy 12 Assessment in 
order to graduate.  This assessment is happening on 
November 1st and 2nd, 2023 and only for Grade 12 
students.   All grade 12 students required to take this 
assessment should have received a personalized letter 
given out in their English 12 class detailing their date, 
time and location of the Literacy 12 assessment.  If you 
didn't receive this letter, please go to computer lab 
B119 or B213 to see the list of students writing the 
assessment.  If you have any questions about this, please 
contact Mr. Goeson, Vice Principal. 

 

  



 

 

 
“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest “ Benjamin Franklin 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

CLC 11 
Session #1 make-up for those that missed it.  Thursday, 
October 19th at lunch (11:55 am), MPR 
 

Attention Grads! 
 
Grad photos will take place in the mobile at South 
starting October 22nd – November 4th.  To book your 
appointment click on the following link. 
https://artona.com/schools/BBYS/programs/graduation  
 

Go Cards from the 
Photo Retake are now 
available at Break, 
Lunchtime and 
afterschool in the Main 
Office. 

 
 
 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held virtually on 
Thursday, November 2nd.  Sign-up for the 
Parent/Teachers Interviews will start on Thursday, 
October 25th, at 9:00 am. More information will be 
emailed to parents and will also be posted on our school 
website. 
 

 
Rebels join us for our Book Tasking 
Event (ie, “book give-away”) on 
Wednesday and Thursday, 
October 18th & 19th at lunchtime in 
the Library.  Drop by and take a 
look.  If you see any books you like, 
they’re yours to keep 

 
 

 
 
October 18th and 19th  – Book Tasting in the Library 
at Lunch 
 
October 25th – Parent/Teacher Interviews Sign-up 
starts at 9:00 am 
 
October 20th – District Pro D Day – School Closed 
 
October 24th – Business Ed Summit Workshop 
 
October 26th – Canadian Open Mathematics 
Challenge (COMC) Contest in the Library 
 
Tuesday, October 31st – Last day to purchase 
Yearbook at Early Bird Price 
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